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I have voted both in person and through the mail. I have been so pleased with how 

easy Oregon made the process of voting, creating better opportunities for all people 

to participate in their civic duties. If this bill passed, it would only accomplish adding 

barriers to our already functioning system. This bill would make it harder for 

participation in our elections, and at a time when the act of voting itself is being 

attacked. We know these barriers impact low income and marginalized communities 

most. Do not make access to our elections harder. 


